
No.

Date :     

System Power Management Development Dept.

Power Management LSI Development Div.

Rohm Co., Ltd.

We, first of all, thank you for your continuous support and cooperation with ROHM.

We here by would like to inform that we discontinue production of below IC.

It is highly appreciated that you kindly agree it.

If you have any questions on this PTN, please contact your local Rohm Sales Representatives.

Application

Product Name : Parts Number : 

1ch Step Down DC/DC IC BD9G341EFJ

Reason of discontinuation

We cannot keep production line due to specification concerns(need to limit absolute maximum voltage).

Date of discontinuation

Remark

REPLY TO ROHM
To: Rohm Co., Ltd
Title: Discontinuation of IC

Circle one of above number.

Date                      :                                                            

Company name :                                                            

Signature             :                                                           

Feb 9,.2015

Part Termination Notification (Discontinuation)

Result 

Answer

1. Agreement of discontinuation

2. Agreed with written conditions.

comment :

Feb 9. 2015

－


